
In partnership with our 
sponsors Ken Bromley Art Supplies 
we will be offering a draw each month of art 
materials. To give all members a chance to 
enter, tickets will be sold at Monday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday workshops and 
demos during the demo season. 
From October until March the draw will be on 
the last workshop of the month.

Secretary’s 
Christmas Challenge
Entries must be in by Monday December 12 at the latest, this is so 
that Monday members can see them all on that date and 
Wednesday members will see them on the 14th when the winner will 
be declared by popular vote. Usual rules apply and the winner will 
be notified as soon as possible if not at the Wednesday party.
Here are all the Secretary’s Challenge 
winners for this year.

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
weekly workshops

Talens Toned colour paper pads offer a mix of cold 
colours giving you a variety of options for a base 
of your art work. This high quality paper is 180 gsm 
(120lbs) made with 15% cotton and 
20% recycled paper.
The paper is ideal use for techniques with pencils, 
pastels, gouache, inks, acrylics and charcoal. 
This pad includes the toned colours of Industrial 
Grey, Mystical Blue, Royal Blue and Cotton White.

Royal Talens specializes in high quality artists paint 
and accessories that will inspire the artist at any level. 

The December draw is 
for a Royal Talens 
Toned colour 
paper pad
RRP £11.35

of the
RAFFLE

MONTH

Because of the Christmas 
shutdown after the 14th Dec 
these raffle tickets will only 
be available on the 5th, 7th, 
12th and 14th of December. 
The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 14th 
December at the Christmas party and the 
winner will be notified, if not at the party, as 
soon as possible.

APRIL
Sylvia Harding

MAYEileen Halliwell

JUNE
June Catterall

JULY
Eileen Halliwell

AUGUSTEileen Halliwell

September
Alexandra Kirkup

OCTOBERAline Watson

Last Workshop
Wednesday December 14th

Workshops resume
Monday January 2 2023

The move to the New Bury Community Centre 
has proved to be very popular with all our 
members. The facilities are clean, warm and 
all on one floor. The cafe is a real bonus and is 
open until 2.00pm each day. Finalisation of the 
move from Highfield will take place on 
Wednesday 7th December when all the 
equipment will be moved by professional 
removers. Here’s a couple of photos of the 
Monday and Wednesday groups in session.

Move to New Bury

Thursday nights
Plans are well in hand to resume Thursday night 
workshops in January. We have 3 members who 
will be qualified first aiders as requested and a 
nominated key holder. Another key holder would be 
helpful. Regular Thursday members will be notified 
by phone or email of the opening night.

Monday workshop

Wednesday workshop


